Town Board Meeting January 11, 2016 5:30 P.M. Bradley Town Hall

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer's report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-\$108,235.35 Equipment Fund - \$157,594.19; General Savings Account - \$2,328,244.92; Checking Account - \$67,610.90; Cemetery Fund - \$117,887.32; Playground Fund - \$14,747.59; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - \$12,343.97; Tax Money Collected - \$2,335,112.48

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the December 14, 2015 board meeting. Motion passed 4-0.

M/M Jelinek/Koth to approve vouchers #3412 through 3447 Motion passed 4-0.

New Cemetery Rates were approved as follows: Adult increased from \$450.00 to \$550.00; Winter Digging Rate increased from \$450.00 to \$600.00; added Sunday Burial at a rate of \$700.00.

Will check on prices for a postage meter and have amounts put together for next month meeting.

Approved the use of the Bradley Town Hall for the Lions to hold a Blood Drive here, all donations will stay local. The date of the drive will be March 9, 2016 from 4:00-8:00PM.

M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve the conditional use permit to operate a contractor shop in a Crossroads Mixed use district for Bill Smith. Motion passed 4-0

M/M Eisenman/Koth to approve the request from Paul Sandry to construct a storage building greater than 1500 sq. ft. Motion passed 4-0

Next Plan Commission meeting will be held January 25, 2016, at 6:30PM

Road Report was presented by Byron Lange; they will be working on crack filling as soon as the weather turns nice and Road limits will be put on in April.

Will get pricing and information from Steve Schrammel regarding a new Road Computer for Brian Gruhlke

Will continue to post all meeting day/times in the Tomahawk Leader

There was no other business requiring board action at this time.

Meeting Adjourned at 6:20PM

Kari Kiser, Clerk